
For further information, contact our office on 

(03) 4243 0500 or

matthew.flinders.girls.sc@education.vic.gov.au

Year 7 Enrolment Information Evening

Tuesday 5 March, 2024 from 6:00pm to 7:30pm

Open Day Tours

Wednesday 6 March, 2024: 9:30am to 10:30am

Selected Entry Advanced Learning

Program Information Evening

Tuesday 26 March, 2024: 6:30pm to 7:30pm


